San Bernardino County COVID-19 Therapeutics Update

Issue 65 | December 15, 2023

Please see the Therapeutic Provider Webpage for important updates and resources.



Our job is to create a county in which those who reside and invest can prosper and achieve well-being.

www.SBCOVID19.com

THERAPEUTIC PROGRAM COMES TO A CLOSE

San Bernardino County would like to thank you for participating in the COVID-19 Therapeutic Program and your efforts in combatting COVID-19 on the front lines. Thanks to your efforts, we were able to distribute nearly 65,000 doses of different COVID-19 treatments since the beginning of our program in 2021. You can continue to treat the San Bernardino County community by purchasing Paxlovid and Lagevrio through traditional routes as well as participating in the available Patient Assistance Programs. More information and resources on these programs can be found below. We appreciate your willingness and ability to serve the San Bernardino County community!

VOLUNTEER REPORTING FOR PURCHASED THERAPEUTICS

Any product obtained from the United States Government (USG) must continue to be reported in Health Partner Order Portal (HPOP), as usual, until your supply is depleted or expired. Additionally, the USG has developed a way for providers to report commercial treatment location data voluntarily. This data will be visible in an expanded treatments locator tool which is anticipated to be released in mid-December. As of November 27, sites can voluntarily upload commercially acquired inventory data for Paxlovid and Lagevrio via HPOP. HPOP users can report using their existing accounts, while non-HPOP users can report using the HPOP Voluntary Reporting website.

RESOURCES FOR COMMERCIALIZATION

- Visit <u>COVID-19 Therapeutics Commercialization Transition Guide</u> or COVID-19 Therapeutics Transition to Commercial Distribution: FAQ for an overview of the timeline of transitions
- For more information on Merck's Patient Assistance Program see: Merck helps Brochure, merckhelps.com, or call Merck at 800-727-5400
- For more information on Paxlovid's Patient Assistance Programs (PAP) see: PAXLOVID, or call Pfizer at 1-877-219-7225 (1-877-C19-PACK)
- If you would like to participate in the U.S. Government PAP operated by Pfizer, please contact the program vendor at PharmacyNetworkContract102101@assistrx.com
- To return Paxlovid, visit <u>Pfizer EUA-Labeled PAXLOVID</u>, or call **877-740-6148**, or **email PaxlovidEUAreturns@inmar.com**
- For resources for health care providers, visit <u>HCP Resources | PAXLOVID™</u>

San Bernardino County has an email account dedicated to COVID-19 Therapeutics! Please forward any inquiries
to SBCOVID19Therapeutics@dph.sbcounty.gov.